
GENERAL ELECTION 
TUESDAY, NOV 5TH, 2024 

7AM—8PM 
AVON CITY HALL 

Half-Cent Sales Tax  

Remember to VOTE YES on November 5th to  
authorize your city council to continue to collect 
half-cent sales tax revenues for much needed 
street projects in Avon!  

Check out the City of Avon website at  
cityofavonmn.com. Please sign up for news and alerts 

for the most up-to-date information. CREDIT CARD 
PAYMENTS are available on our website via Paystar. 

Conveniently pay for your utility bills and building  per-
mits. Sign up for an account with Paystar or proceed 

with a one time payment. 

*We offer DIRECT PAYMENT for utility bills for your convenience. If you are interested in signing up please 
fill in the form below and return to City Hall before the 13th for this billing period. 

 
I authorize the CITY OF AVON and the financial institution named below to initiate electronic entries to my checking account.  

This authority will remain in effect until I notify Avon City Hall and the bank in writing to cancel it in such time as to afford the 
financial institution a reasonable opportunity to act on it.  I can stop payment of any entry by notifying the Avon City Hall FIVE 
days before my account is charged. 
 

________________________________      _________________________________      _______________________________ 
(NAME OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTION)      (ROUTING NUMBER)         (ACCOUNT NUMBER) 
 
 
_______________________________________    __________________________________________________________ 
(NAME – PLEASE PRINT)    (PROPERTY ADDRESS – PLEASE PRINT) 

 
______________________________________________________   _____________________    _________________ 
(SIGNATURE)            (PHONE NUMBER)             (DATE) 
 
 

PAYMENTS ARE DEDUCTED FROM YOUR ACCOUNT THE THIRD THURSDAY OF THE MONTH DUE. 

VOTER REGISTRATION INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE ON THE MN SECRETARY OF STATE WEBSITE AT  

HTTPS://WWW.SOS.STATE.MN.US/ELECTIONS-VOTING/REGISTER-TO-VOTE 

ABSENTEE VOTING INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE ON THE STEARNS COUNTY WEBSITE AT  

HTTPS://WWW.STEARNSCOUNTYMN.GOV/792/ELECTION 

If you have Further questions or concerns please contact Melanie at Avon City Hall at 320.356.7922. 

NOTICE: In order to offset rising costs of  

operations, chemicals, equipment, and debt  

service, water rates will go up .55 cents per 1,000 

gallons used (from $3.43/1000 gal to $3.98/1000 

gal) and sewer rates will go up $1.32 per 1,000  

gallons used (from $7.32/1000 gal to $8.64/1000 

gal). This will become effective November 15 and 

will show up on your Feb 1, 2025 billing.  

Mayor Candidate: (Vote One) 
2 year Term 
 Jeff Manthe 
 Write In: 

City Council Candidates: (Vote Two) 
4 year Term 
 Aaron Goebel 
 Sarah Grutsch 
 Write In: 

LOCAL CANDIDATE INFORMATION ON THE BALLOT 


